
You are Invited to the  
UFTI Reception at TRB!

The UFTI and the STRIDE Center cordially invite you 
to attend a reception held in conjunction with the 
97th Annual Meeting of the Transportation Research 
Board in Washington, D.C.
 
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018
Time: 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm
Place: Baby Wale
            1124 9th Street NW
            Washington D.C., 20001 

The UFTI is the recipient of the U.S. DOT Region 4 
University Transportation Center (STRIDE)

Visit our website at transportation.institute.ufl.edu


